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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
After School Clubs for Autumn 2024 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have organised another exciting after school club for the children 
during the Autumn Term.   
 
Mr Adams will be running a Choir Club for Hedgehogs, Red Squirrels and Badgers on Mondays after school. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this club, please complete the permission slip attached to this letter 
and return to the School Office by Thursday, 19 September.  The Choir Club will start on Monday, 23 
September. 
 
Should you have any questions please contact the School Office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sophie Foston 
 
Sophie Foston (Mrs) 
Interim Executive Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Afterschool Clubs for Autumn 2024 
 
Name of Child ………………………………………………. Class ……………………………… 
 
     I would like my child to attend Choir Club on Mondays 
 
I will collect my child at 4.30pm. 
 
I give permission to the persons listed below to collect my child. 
 
 
Name: ……………………………………………………   Relationship: ……………………………………………….. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………   Date ……………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 


